
StaƩer Harbor Improvements Ph IIIA ‐ ConstrucƟon Update 

Pacific Pile and Marine (PPM) is nearly complete with drilling through the first rock drill pad and 

an cipates conduc ng the first blast later this week. The exact me is s ll undetermined, and de-

pends on the remaining holes to be drilled, the me it takes to safely load the drill holes and the 

des. 

Next steps 

 The last holes are expected to be drilled by Wednesday 

 The final blast controls will be formulated based upon the exact drill hole data  

 The Blaster-In-Charge will choose the appropriate me and de level to conduct the blast 

What to expect 

 The blast will be executed by experienced personnel, highly trained in their field 

 All blasts will comply with strict safety and security regula ons for people and wildlife 

 Blast impacts will be monitored by blas ng personnel and instruments in the vicinity of the 
blast to ensure safety and compliance with regulated blast intensity levels 

 The blast intensity level is an cipated to be very low due to experienced personnel, accurate 
design, low explosive requirements, the presence of the shot rock pad atop the explosives, 
and coverage by water 

 Please take note of any signage or posted instruc ons 

 Harbor users should expect a short delay as access to the Sta er Harbor Floats and Launch 
Ramp will be prohibited shortly before and a er the blast 

If you have any ques ons, concerns or experience disrup ons from the construc on ac vi es, 
please contact the project manager, Erich Schaal, P.E. whose informa on is listed below. 

 Project Manager: Erich Schaal, P.E. Port Engineer 

 Telephone: 907‐586‐0397 

 Email: Erich.Schaal@juneau.org 
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